We are looking forward to this coming week, followed by March Break! Please take a moment to
read the attached information, regarding Bingo. Garrison Road PS is in need of more volunteers. As
well, please make sure your child has a change of clothes in their locker as we move into spring.
There is a lot of mud out there when the snow melts!

Monday, March 4, 2024 - Day 4
e Gymnastics at break

Tuesday, March 5, 2024 - Day 5
e Badminton at break
e Junior Boys and Girls basketball practice at break

Wednesday, March 6, 2024 - Day 6
e Gymnastics at break
e Junior Boys and Girls basketball practice at break

Thursday, March 7, 2024 - Day 7
e Dance-A-Thon
e Stand Up Meeting

Friday, March 8, 2024 - DAY 8
e Badminton at break
e Gymnastics at break

Public Health Immunization Suspensions start on March 19th. If you received an Immunization
notice in the last few months telling you that your child needed an immunization, even if you know
your child is up to date, please contact Public Health right away. The school is not able to update or
access these records on your behalf. Call (905) 688-8248 x 7425 to get this resolved before March
Break so you aren’t surprised by a suspension on March 19th. These letters are not sent to everyone.
If you got a letter this year, your child is on the list.




We need help from your famil

The currently have only 2 families from our school who
volunteer at Bingo.

Every shift barns the school more than $500

Volunteer with a friend - you choose your shift.

New ®@® N @@ Volunteers ALWAYS NEEDED!

Commitment level = 2 hours, a few times a year

Training is online and EASY!

Partner with a friend or we can choose one for you.
Official Garrison golf shirt & nametag

Every tfime you volunteer you are raising $500+ for
technology, books, team and club supplies, and more!

* %

Email: corrina.gianfrancesco@gmail.com
for more information or to sign-up for a shift.




Parent Council is holding a glow in the dark Dance-A-Thon on
Thursday, March 7th - Students will get to socialize and dance in the
gym with their friends. DJ Aiden will be joining us. This is the biggest
fundraiser of the year. All money raised will be used for tech and gym
equipment. The goal is to have a chromebook for every child in the

school. Follow @grdgreyhounds and visit School Cash Online to

purchase glow sticks, sunglasses, stickers, etc.


https://www.instagram.com/grdgreyhounds/
https://www.dsbn.org/schoolcash/

